2N° Annual Pajama Party

Cohen Children’s Hospital
Child Life Program

PAJAMA DRIVE

Put a smile on the face of a child battling iliness at Cohen Children's Hospital,
Many children enter the hospital and have to stay for extended periods of time.
Often, they only come in with the clothes on their backs. It is scary to have to
spend time in the hospital and it would be wonderful to provide these young
patients with comfortable, new pajamas to wear, instead of hospital gowns.

WEAR YOUR PAJAMAS TO SCHOOL ON
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17, 2019
AND BRING A NEW PAIR OF PATAMAS
FOR A SICK CHILD

Cohen Children's Hospital is in need of pajamas ranging in sizes from toddler to
adult. Pajamas must be dropped off in your school's main office.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Ashley Kalb, Morgan Mandel, @Q\{\\@
Hayley Kalb, Matthew Mandel and Marissa Mandel Q@‘% 8
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